
 

 

 

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  
 

From the Laptop of Jen 
W.  What a season ending we had! Our meet attendance increased as 

the summer wore on and regionals were a huge success. Best times were 
rampant! The weather was stellar all summer and the competition only got 
better as the season progressed. 

 As president, I met many new families and was even reintroduced to 
the Little Stingrays group – been a long time since my kids were that little. 
Our coaches, parents and swimmers are wonderful and so much fun to be 
around. I look forward to many more opportunities to socialize with our 
“summer family,” (Linda Bradley, Aug 3, 2014). 

 This season has been a rather awkward one for me, as many of you 
may already know. My own two kids rarely swam due to our family’s 
commitment to a number of other non-swimming, out-of-town events we 
had to attend and I felt like I was barely at the pool. With that, I must give 
credit to the executive and the other parents who stepped up to “carry the 
ball.” The Stingrays Club knows how to pull together like no other!  

 Thank you to our division parents (new this year) and I hope that 
everyone appreciated their efforts to answer your questions, I was certainly 
glad they stepped up. 

Thank you ALL STINGRAYS for such a successful season! 

Tri-Delta Fun Meet 
 

Wednesday, Aug 6 

4:30-6:30PM 
 

Ladner Outdoor Pool 
 

Come prepared to 
HAVE FUN! 

 
  Be sure to sign up! 

 

 6:30-8:30PM 
 

Memorial Park Gazebo 
 

Bring plates, cups, 
cutlery, blanket, chairs, 
bug spray, potluck item 

to share 

Important Links 
for You! 

	
  	
  
Tri-­‐Delta	
  Meet	
  Sign	
  Up	
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10vXlk
peq7vG5D3f7StmzwbGpFHLIQ_OQSu9wn

KVqf1s/viewform?c=0&w=1	
  
	
  
**	
  

End	
  of	
  Season	
  Awards	
  Picnic	
  	
  
Attendance	
  Form	
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1lMVW
O7LL17NPT2H2E9F-­‐

zUbcaRsZYQZ8MyBr9Y30lbs/viewform	
  
	
  

Regional	
  Successes	
  will	
  be	
  presented	
  at	
  
the	
  Awards	
  Picnic	
  on	
  Friday,	
  August	
  8!	
  

	
  
**	
  

Click	
  Here	
  for	
  Regional	
  Pics	
  
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/ow6mnfth
vkl6cdz/AAD7FMkb17XAJzCPZBPOki7ta	
  -­‐	
  /	
  

	
  
**	
  

Provincials	
  
Provincial	
  Meet	
  Information	
  Link	
  

http://www.bcsummerswimming.com/pr
ovincials.html	
  

	
  
**	
  

October	
  AGM	
  
Be	
  sure	
  to	
  send	
  one	
  parent	
  to	
  our	
  October	
  

AGM!	
  
Anyone	
  want	
  to	
  be	
  el	
  presidente	
  for	
  the	
  

2015	
  &	
  2016	
  seasons,	
  please	
  let	
  your	
  name	
  
be	
  known!!	
  Campaigning	
  starts…”NOW”!	
  

	
  

 
* S U M M E R * 2 0 1 4 * A U G U S T *  

Awards Picnic 

& Last Practice 

Friday, Aug 8 

Provincial Qualifiers 

Regional Practice 

Thursday, Aug 7 

 
Time and Location  

TBA via email shortly 
 

Regular Practices will 
also take place at LOP. 
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Any other questions? 
Please contact your Division Parents 

Little Stingrays: Karen Fox littlestingraysparent@ladnerstingrays.com 

Division 1: Agnes Douglas div1parent@ladnerstingrays.com  

Division 2: Christa Kadach div2parent@ladnerstingrays.com  

Division 3: Tracy Jacobs div3parent@ladnerstingrays.com  

Head Coach & Div. 3:  Emily Ferguson emily@ladnerstingrays.com  

LS & Div. 1 Coach:  Alex Leroux alex@ladnerstingrays.com 

LS & Seniors Coach:  Alyssa von Ende alyssa@ladnerstingrays.com 

LS & Div. 1 Coach:  Brittany Mageau brittany@ladnerstingrays.com 

LS & Div. 2 Coach:  Francine deLotbiniere-Bassett francine@ladnerstingrays.com 

LS Coach:  Sophie Ferguson sophie@ladnerstingrays.com 

LS Coach:  Alexa Issler alexa@ladnerstingrays.com 

For Questions related to your child’s practices and swim meet participation, please contact your 
child’s coach first. 

Please visit our website for important information and updates. 
www.ladnerstingrays.com 

Contact Information 


